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April 17, 1991

Frank Baumgartner

Bryan Jones

Department of Political Science
Texas A & M University

College Station, Texas 77843-4348

Dear Professors Baumgartner and Jones,

On behalf of Naomi Schneider, thank you for your inquiry regarding our
possible interest in your manuscript and for giving us the opportunity to
become acquainted with it. I regret, however, that our list is not quite suited
to your project.

I wish you the best of luck with this project and hope another publisher can
give you a more satisfactory reply.

Best wishes,

{)CUUUU\/\Q q/\,ﬂeQ/Mha———s
Valeurie Friedman

Editorial Department



Princeton University Press TEL.: (609) 258-4900
y 41 WILLIAM STREET TELEX: 510-685-2306

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08540 FAX: (609) 258-6305

April 17, 1991

Dr. Frank Baumgartner and

Dr. Bryan Jones

Department of Political Science
Texas A&M University

College Station, Texas 77843-4348

Dear Dr. Baumgartner and Dr. Jones:

Thank you for writing to inquire of our interest in your manuscript entitled
"The Politics of Disequilibrium: Agendas and Advantage in American Politics."
However, I do not feel able to invite submission of the work here. We
appreciate your thinking of us and wish you success in your search for a
suitable publisher.

Yours sincerely,

&le[/md/v\
Gail Ullman
Social Science Editor

0>g® PUBLISHERS OF BOLLINGEN SERIES
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May 15, 1991

Professor Frank Baumgartner
Professor Bryan Jones

Department of Political Science
Texas A&M University

College Station, Texas 77843-4348

Dear ProfessorsBaumgartner and Jones:

Aida Domald asked me to reply to your letter concerning your manuscript,

"The Politics of Disequilbrium: Agendas and Advantage in American Politics,"
since I am responsible for many of our publicatioms in public policy. Although
the material points to an interesting and timely book we have come to the
reluctant conclusion that we cannot invite you to submit the work for our
consideration. We are very heavily committed at the present time and must

pass up many worthwhile projects such as yours. Please do allow us, however,
to wish you success in placing the work elsewhere.

Sincerely,

Mc&mﬂ. Ce. Qmwcu—/
rr

Michael A. Aronson
General Editor



